
 

 

 

 

BOX TOPS FOR BRISAS 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Welcome!  This year BRISAS will continue collecting Box Top coupons to raise money for our 
school.  Did you know that some local schools raise thousands of dollars for their schools each year, 
just from clipping and submitting Box Tops?    

Box Top coupons are on the packaging of hundreds of participating products that you probably use 
every day.  Most manufactures have jumped in full force to help General Mills support this program; 
even some retailers have specials to help out.  Please see the attached flyer for Walmart that will 
show you 100’s of products that will have 4 BOX TOPS for a limited time. 

Our first collection sheet is below; the deadline for turning this in is August 30, 2013.  We will be col-
lecting Box Tops all year long in a similar fashion, but feel free to send them in anytime.  We ask that 
you send them in groups of 10 with a max of 50 per ziplock.  Please make sure the Box tops are not 
expired.  We ARE NOT accepting soup labels, so please do not send those in. 

Be sure to track our progress at www.boxtops4education.com.  Thanks for choosing to support our 
school by collecting Box Tops! 

______________________________________________________________________ 

Back To School With Box Tops! 

 
Place a Box Top on each apple space to earn more ca$h for our school! 

Tape or glue one Box Top to each apple shape, Do NOT staple. 
 
 

     

     
 
 
Name:_________________________________Teacher______________________Grade_____ 

 
 


